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Monday 14 March 2022

  



Follow us now on the web for news updates
www.stbrigidspsballymoney.com


Green Day Wednesday 16 March 2022
Green it up for Green Day!!!!
[bookmark: _GoBack]Green Clothes, Green Hair, Green Face Paints.
A day of fun activities to celebrate St Patrick’s Day.
Week 3 Dinner Menu :  hot dog, chips and shamrock muffin on Green Day




Monday 14 March
· Breakfast Club open every day 8.00 – 8.45 amNUT AWARE SCHOOL
St Brigid’s PS is a Nut Aware School.  There is a child in our school with a Nut Allergy.  
Please do not send in Nuts or Nut Spreads to school.



· After School Club open every day 2.00 - 5.30pm 
· Dinner menu Week 3
· Book Fair
Tuesday 15 March
· Doherty Cup Shield v Harpur’s Hill 1.15 pm at University pitches
· Singing tutor in
· Swimming Year 6 & CB 
· Book Fair
Wednesday 16 March
· Green DayPupil Absence

If your child is absent from school please contact the school office on the first day of absence, give the reason for absence and possible duration. 
Thank you


· Bun Sale in aid of Trocaire –Year 7 organising
· Violin tutor in
· Class B Sports Programme 9.30 – 10.30 am 
· Book Fair last day
Thursday 17 March 
· School Closed
Friday 18 March
· School Closed

Up and coming information & dates for your Diary
· St Patrick’s Day Holiday	Thursday 17th March & Friday 18th March 
· Easter Break		Friday 15th April – Friday 22nd April (inclusive)
Have a very enjoyable weekend and thanks for your continued support.
Mr K O’Neill PrincipalSt Brigid’s Primary School – Castle Street – Ballymoney – BT53 6JX – 028 27662664

[image: ]Sacrament Classes Dates
Penance		Thursday 24 March (Year 3)		10.30 am
Holy Communion	Saturday 28 May (Year 4)		10.30 am
Confirmation		Wednesday 8 June (Year 7)		10.30 am

COVID-19 - Pupil Close Contact
If any pupil is a close contact, they can continue to attend school but must return a negative Lateral Flow Test result each day before school.  
Please take the Lateral Flow Test at least half an hour before school. 
 If Lateral Flow Tests are not taken – pupils should continue to isolate.

COVID-19 - Reporting Positive Cases
If there are any COVID-19 positive tests for any of the children, please let the school know via email @
info@stbrigidsps.ballymoney.ni.sch.uk
or by phoning the school after 8.30 am
028 27662664


[image: ]
· The Travelling Book Fair will be in school from 09/03/22 to 16/03/22.

· Slots will be available for the children to visit the Book Fair during school hours.

· No paper copies of the book catalogue are available this year.

· Unfortunately, due to the very tight space available for the book fair, it is not possible to open it up for parents to come in and view the books.

· Parents can view the books available using this link 
https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/travelling-books/the-books

· The link for the Book Fair leaflet will be shared with your child’s class via SeeSaw or TEAMS and sent via a text message for ease of access.


[image: Who We Are | Trócaire]
The Smarties Challenge
Sponsored event in aid of Trocaire.
Please return the Smarties containers to school when they are full.
This will be one of our charity fundraiser events during Lent. 
Other events during Lent will be communicated at a later stage.
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